
 
  
Published on The National Law Review https://natlawreview.com

 Louisiana Department of Revenue Issues New Revenue
Information Bulletin (RIB 21-025) Addressing Many Frequently
Asked Questions Relating to Hurricane Ida Disaster Recovery 
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The Louisiana Department of Revenue has now issued Revenue Information Bulletin (RIB) 21-025,
which addresses many frequently asked questions (FAQs) and provides informational guidance
and resources to assist taxpayers located in designated parishes in their recovery efforts following
the devastation to many Louisiana individuals and businesses following Hurricane Ida.

The Department’s new 10-page FAQs in RIB 21-025 address the following Hurricane Ida disaster
recovery-related topics:

Federal and State Assistance

Tax Deadline Extensions

Natural Disaster Sales Tax Refunds

Donations to Recovery Efforts

Damages to Residence and Property

The Jones Walker SALT Team will continue to provide additional updates regarding Hurricane Ida
relief as they are issued.
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